
   

AN APPEAL 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from San Academy! 
 

Hope this communication finds you safe and healthy. We are very thankful to all the Parents for the 

appreciation and positive feedback received for online sessions. No plan is perfect, but we are working 

sincerely to ensure that we address the social, emotional and learning needs of all the San students and 

families as much as we can during this trying time. Our parents are the greatest support in all school 

endeavours. Our heartfelt appreciation to all the teachers for their untiring efforts in delivering the 

online classes in spite of constraints at home front. 

Here is a humble appeal to our dear parents. With your support during Term 1 we have been able to 

protect the salaries of all the staff in full till date. We request parents to extend the same support during 

Term 2 also so that we can take care of all staff families. The reduction in fees has been decided after a 

lot of brainstorming so that we strike a balance between our commitments for the year as well as 

considering the parent’s situation in the current pandemic. We are also investing in lot of safety and 

hygiene infra structure to make the post Covid-19 school environment safe for everyone which incurs 

huge costs. 
 

Fee Concession Details :- 

Term II (Due on July 2020) – Rs.5000 has been reduced  

Term III (Due on November 2020) – No fee for classes Nursery, Jr.KG & Sr.KG.. 

     50% concession of fee from Classes I onwards. 

Van Fee – No fee for Term I & Term II  

 

Many hours of thought have gone into this plan. We are working to balance the needs of your family, 

the learning of our children, the needs of our staff and ensuring that we keep in mind what is 

happening in and around us at this time. There are certain requirements that we must meet, so our plan 

must address those, but the most important thing for us is to keep learning moving for students as 

much as possible. Collaboration between the parents and the school is more important than ever 

before.  We have always been in favour of any activity which would be beneficial for our children. We 

are confident that our San parents understand that every decision of ours will be favourable for them 

given the current scenario. We are in this together. 

As we go forward in this pandemic situation, it is important that we continue to pay attention and abide 

by the “Stay Home!” mantra and Stay safe!  We will get through this at the earliest and we are eagerly 

waiting for our Sanites to be back in School. 

Stay safe, Stay healthy! 

 

Regards 

R. Archana 

Managing Director 

San Academy Group of Schools. 
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